CITY OF NANTICOKE
OFFICE OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING I

A Public Hearing will be held Tuesday, September 26, 2023 at 6:00pm at the
City of Nanticoke Municipal Building, 15 E. Ridge St. to obtain citizens’ views and
comments on the proposed use of City of Nanticoke 2023 Community
Development Block Grant Allocation. Citizens are encouraged to attend or
submit written or verbal comments to the address above or email to
agrzymski@nanticokecity.com by 4pm on September 26, 2023.

THE FOLLOWING PROJECTS ARE BEING CONSIDERED:

South Market Street
IMPROVEMENTS AND ENGINEERING $189,548.00

Center Street
IMPROVEMENT AND ENGINEERING $66,548.00

ADMINISTRATION $56,215.00

TOTAL ALLOCATION $312,311.00

If you are a person with a disability and wish to attend the public hearing and
require auxiliary aid, service or other accommodations to participate in these
proceedings, please contact CDBG Coordinator, Ann Grzymski at

(570) 735-2800, ext. 115 to discuss how the City of Nanticoke may best
accommodate you.

Mayor Kevin Coughlin
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